
From: Asberry, Derrek <dasberry@aikenstandard.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/30/2015 9:35:21 AM
Subject: Jan. 1 MOX Deadline

Hi, Chaney. Hope all is well.

Working on a followup to Gov. Haley's letter to Sec. Moniz earlier this month and had a few questions 
below. Looking to get answers by 5 p.m. Thanks!

1) Has Gov. Haley received a response from the Secretary or DOE regarding the removal of 
plutonium from the site? If so, what has been said? If it was in the form of a letter or other document, 
could you send it?

2) If Gov. Haley has not received a response, is she still expecting one?

3) Regarding last week's news that DOE is looking to remove plutonium from SRS: Would that satisfy 
the MOX agreement in Gov. Haley's opinion, even though the plutonium that would be removed is not 
part of the plutonium scheduled to be MOX'd?

4) Beginning Jan. 1, what is the process moving forward to impose fines? Will Gov. Haley send a 
followup letter/request for the $1M a day, will she be working with AG office, etc.?

5) If and when DOE pays the fines, is there a specific destination or appropriation for the money? Or 
will it simply go into the state's general fund?

6) Anything else? 

Derrek Asberry
SRS Reporter
803-644-2381
dasberry@aikenstandard.com
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